
 
 
From:    
Sent: 28 May 2025 08:55 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning permission 

 
I am very sorry I forgot to include the property code it is S62A/2025/0101 7 Belvedere Road BS6 
7JG 
 
On Tue, 27 May 2025, 19:36 ,  wrote: 
 
Dear Planners  
I live  and wanted you to know that parking is a massive problem. Even now 
without extending this nursing home.  
It is really difficult for us to park, this results in cars being parked dangerously which 
makes it dangerous to cross the road. There are lots of children who walk from or 
through this area to Westbury Park School and it is very dangerous for them. Adding 
more staff and visitors who will park on these roads will make the problem worse.  
Please don't allow this application. This application is virtually the same as those that 
have previously been rejected. The reasons for rejection have not changed.  
Thank you. 
Seb Eastwood  
 




